
Southgate School Council 
 

 

Meeting date: Jan 2024                  Who was there: See register  

 

   We talked about:  

• Pip attended to talk about wellbeing.  

• We discussed how using plastic cups for school dinners 

(jellies) was a waste of plastic. The cook has agreed to 

order re-usable blue cups for this.  

• Can crusher – this has been ordered for the staff room to 

encourage staff to crush their own cans.  

Possible timetable for pupils to help with crushing. 

  

We are going to: 

Encourage staff to crush cans after they have 

finished their cans of pop at lunchtime.  

We can keep an eye on this (Claire!) 
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